6/14/2021 Drinking water advisory lifted for Minburn
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June 12, 2021
Drinking water advisory lifted for Minburn

MEDIA CONTACT: Bill Gibbons, DNR, at 515-725-0335 or 515-250-4290,
or bill.gibbons@dnr.iowa.gov.

MINBURN—The drinking water advisory that was issued for Minburn following a water
main break on Monday has now been lifted.

After repairs were completed, and all routine flushing and disinfection, two samples were
taken and no bacteria was found in the samples, allowing for the advisory to be lifted.

Contact City Councilman Joe Stuetelberg at 515-419-1183 or the Water Supply
Operator, Mitch Johnson, at 515-669-1103 for more information.

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/IACIO/bulletins/2e3bbf9

7


mailto:bill.gibbons@dnr.iowa.gov

